
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
Date: 4/4/2016 7:03:49 PM

Subject: Fwd: York County community forum Tuesday

Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Read, Jennifer" <readjh@dhec.sc.gov>

Date:  April 4, 2016 at 6:01:57 PM CDT

To: "Godfrey, Rob" <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: "Smith, Austin" <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>, Swati Patel <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>, 
"joshbaker@gov.sc.gov" <joshbaker@gov.sc.gov>, "Wilson, David" <WILSONDE@dhec.sc.
gov>

Subject: York County community forum Tuesday

Good Evening,

Just a heads up that there will be a community forum Tuesday at 6 p.m. at Camp Thunderbird in Lake 
Wylie to discuss recent test results that showed lead exceedances for two public water systems owned 
by Carolina Water Services (CWS): River Hills and Foxwood. Two members of our bureau of water will be 
on-hand to make a presentation about our process in sampling water systems and the steps we are 
requiring CWS to take in response to their sampling results. Rep. Ralph Norman is expected to attend. 
We are anticipating a strong turnout from the public and the media.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call.

Thank you,

Jennifer Read
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